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Metropolitan King County Council

Committee of the Whole
STAFF REPORT

AGENDA ITEM:  4


DATE:   September 11, 2006
BRIEFING:  2006-0410


PREPARED BY:  Clifton Curry
SUBJECT: A MOTION accepting the report, Report of the King County Sheriff’s Blue Ribbon Panel, dated September 11, 2006.
SUMMARY: As part of a complement of reforms for the Sheriff’s Office, Sue Rahr, the King County Sheriff, established a “Blue Ribbon Panel” to review the internal management systems within the Sheriff’s Office related to employee misconduct and discipline.  The council, along with the executive and the prosecutor were asked to identify citizens to serve on blue ribbon panel.  Ten citizens were selected to serve on this panel and had their first meeting on March 2006 and completed their work in August 2006.

This expert panel of volunteer citizens met ten times over six months, held three public meetings, reviewed the sheriff's internal management systems, model best practices, and heard testimony from labor, sheriff personnel and from the public to identify areas of needed change and developed recommendations for the sheriff and the council on needed reforms.  The panel, with the support of consultant assistance and county staff help, completed a detailed and thorough report documenting the panel's findings, conclusions and recommendations, and plan on presenting its report to the metropolitan King County council's committee of the whole on September 11, 2006

This proposed motion, up for consideration at the September 11th Council Meeting, would accept the report and thank the panel members for their work.
